
   

 

 

 

Dear Members of the Class of 2025: 

 

Welcome back to Smyrna High School and CONGRATULATIONS on your previous year of 

success. We hope that Junior year continues to be an exciting and positive experience for our 

class!  

We will continue to use Remind and Google Classroom to update you on upcoming events, 

important messages, and fun activities that we will be conducting throughout the school year.  

Text 81010 with the @message based on your Last Name: 

● Class of 2025A-F 

○ @shsco2025 

● Class of 2025G-O 

○ @f8h22c 

● Class of 2025P-Z 

○ @c37f2h 

 

Join Google Classroom with the code : gmtek6n to join the Google Classroom 

 

Here are some awesome things about your junior year: 

● RED: Juniors wear RED for spirit weeks and pep rallies. We would really like to go all 

out and bring home a spirit stick (or 2 😀) this year. We will plan time to make posters to 

decorate our section of the stands! 

● HOMECOMING with all of the traditional homecoming activities.This year’s homecoming 

game is on Friday, October 20, 2023. Therefore, the Homecoming Dance is on 

Saturday, October 21, 2023 at 7pm. Our Smyrna Eagles will be playing the Dover 

Senators! We will begin float building two weeks prior to the game.  

○ Float requires a lot of time and commitment in a very limited amount of time. 

Parents and volunteers are greatly appreciated and are vital to the success of 

WINNING float. Donations are much appreciated.  

● PROM! The Junior Class is responsible for planning Prom! Our homecoming was 

amazing so we can’t wait to see what this class can do for Prom. Prom date has been 

decided as May 11, 2024. Please let us know if you have any ideas for decorations, 

food, themes, etc.  

● Battle of the Classes & Powder Puff Football are in the Spring. We had a great turn 

out and a lot of support from students so keep up that energy for Junior year! 

 

Additionally, all members of the Class of 2025 must pay class dues. The dues are broken down 

$10 for freshman year, and $5 for each subsequent year after for a total of $25. We got a lot of 

dues from students last year but if you did not, please pay your dues to Mrs. Sheats in Room 

293 by September 22nd, 2023. 

Keep an eye on Remind and Google Classroom for any other important updates and 

information about this school year. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all in September! 

Mrs. Sheats      Mrs. Lowman 

pamela.sheats@smyrna.k12.de.us   shelby.lowman@smyrna.k12.de.us  
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